
ST NEOT PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
‘A happy learning environment for all’

7th - 18th April:  SCHOOL CLOSED for Easter Holidays
21st April:  BANK HOLIDAY SCHOOL CLOSED
22  April:  BACK TO SCHOOLnd

25th April:  Bingo - PTA - school hall 6pm
w/c 28th April:  SATs revision club Mon to Thurs
5th May:  BANK HOLIDAY SCHOOL CLOSED
w/c 6th May:  SATs revision club Tues to Thurs
w/c 12th May:  SATS week
16th May:  Carnival Choosing 5.30pm school hall
19th May:  Fowey class residential week
23rd May:  INSET DAY - SCHOOL CLOSED
26th - 30th May:  SCHOOL CLOSED FOR HALF TERM  
2  June:  BACK TO SCHOOLnd

Keep checking these dates as they may change at short
notice.

DATES FOR THE DIARY
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HOUSE POINTS
This week’s house points have been awarded to children who

have worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone above
and beyond to help the school run smoothly.

Aylward:  156     Davy: 138     Trevithick:  128
Total                   3893                  3658                      3220

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS FOR NEXT TERM
ARE NOW AVAILABLE ON 

PARENTPAY TO BE BOOKED

Congratulations to Jack
who received his Silver

Award in swimming.

Head Teacher Awards

Apollo

Archie

Atlas

Kacey

Congratulations to 100
Club Winner
Number 6!

A Service for the Second Sunday of Lent | The Church of England
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=otvzNMd8W4E

Theme:  Where can we explore?

We are looking at recycling.  If your child helps you to recycle
please could you take a picture of your child and send to the

school office.

Children should not be bringing in their own toys to
nursery.  Please keep them safe at home.

Please remember to bring in your child’s PE kit for
Wednesday’s (those starting school in September).

It is important that you read your child’s
communication book.

NURSERY NEWS

Please notify the office of any Breakfast club or
Riverside club bookings.  

Please note Riverside finishes at 5pm.

Congratulations to all the children that took part
in the cross country races since October and

received a medal.  We are very proud of them.

Well done to all the children who received a
100% Spring attendance certificate this term.

Alia




